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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Monday, February 10, 2025 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, February 10, 
2025 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Heather Cramer, Superintendent; Steve Weinheimer, Chair; and John Bohonek, Board President and Tim Simmons, 
Member.  Absent:  Mr. Miller, Technology Director 
 

AGENDA: 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller was not present for an update. 

 Referendum Discussion-- The committee discussed the April 1 referendum.  They discussed how to get the word out, potential 

mailings.  It was suggested that we do a QR code to get people easily to the information on the website.  The committee 

discussed the option for at least 2 informational sessions to get the word out.  Mrs. Cramer also indicated that she will have 

the ethics portion of a board members’ duties for a referendum ready for the board at the meeting.   

 Future Program Planning—The committee discussed the what if in case of a referendum not passing and the timelines 

associated with potential cuts and programming.  It is imperative to get the course selection done in the buildings to see where 

numbers sit for students.  

 Football Cooperative—The committee discussed the coop program once again with the further information that they received 

from Mrs. Cramer.  The committee feels that the coop is a great program that has shown amazing success for athletes at both 

schools.  The committee would like to see the coop program operate as it has been over the past years.   

 Phone Line Discussion—Mrs. Cramer presented the bid from Orion Communications to switch the land lines in the district to 

fiber.  This will go to the full board meeting in February.  The bid is for $2,400 and then $204.95 per building per month.  This 

is much lower than the Frontier cost of over $3,000 per month. 

 Course Description Book—Mrs. Cramer presented the MS and HS Course Description books with updates and changes.  The 

books will go for full board approval in the February meeting. 

 Spring Coaches-Spring Coaches will be on the agenda for February.  We will have baseball, track, soccer, and MS softball. 


